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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON  

STATEMENT OF ASSURANCE FOR FISCAL YEAR 2019-20 
SUFFICIENCY OF INSTRUCTIONAL MATERIALS FOR 

GRADES TK-12  

The Governing Board of the Palos Verdes Peninsula Unified School District will 

hold a public hearing on the STATEMENT OF ASSURANCE FOR FISCAL YEAR 

2019-20 SUFFICIENCY OF INSTRUCTIONAL MATERIALS FOR GRADES TK-12 

AS REQUIRED by Education Code Section 60119. 

The public hearing will be held at the Palos Verdes Peninsula Unified School 

District Board Room, 375 Via Almar, Palos Verdes Estates, CA 90274, on 

October 10, 2019, beginning at 6:30 p.m.  The public is cordially invited to 

attend this meeting. 

Alex Cherniss, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 
Palos Verdes Peninsula Unified School District 


